
Oquirrh Elementary General PTA Meeting Minutes 
February 7. 2024 

 
 
Members in attendance: Ashley Heber, Tangela Brown, Melissa Baker, Jen Ludlow 
 
PTA President Ashley Heber called the meeting to order at 1:05 p.m.  
 
Ashley brought up school shirts. All orders have now been distributed and we have a few more shirts ordered 
for people who didn’t order in the first order. Those shirts should be to the school during the week of Feb. 12, 
2024. For next year, we’d like to order shirts in the next few months to have them ready to sell at Back to 
School Night. 
 
Spirit week went well. We earned a good amount from Swig—thanks to all those that participated! We are still 
waiting to hear back from Chick-Fil-A. 
 
We have a Panda Express Spirit Day on Friday March 1. Anyone in the country can order and mention Oquirrh 
to give us credit. This works for online/app orders. We will get 28% of all sales that mention Oquirrh. Many 
schools have had great success with this spirit day. We will send out a flier soon and have teachers talk about it 
at PTC. 
 
The PTA will provide a meal for teachers on Wednesday February 21 for PTC. We will check if D’Andra’s 
work can provide a meal again. If not, parent volunteers will provide a meal, probably soups, for the teachers. 
 
For the book fair, teachers will send out a Sign-Up Genius link (created by PTA) for parents to sign up to 
volunteer at the book fair. Book fair set up will happen on Wednesday February 21 at 3pm. Book fair runs 2/21 
from 4-8pm and 2/22 from 2:30-6:30 pm.  
 
There will be a STEM/Art/Lit night on April 25. Plans are not yet set. PTA will help with whatever Ms. Ludlow 
needs from us.  
 
Teacher and Staff Appreciation is May 6-10. PTA has not finalized any plans but will probably do very similar 
things to the last few years: gift cards, chocolate fountain and Swig (or another drink place) for everyone. There 
is a parent that has a home bakery. She would like to provide something during this time. Ashley will contact 
her to get things arranged. 
 
6th grade memory activity will need volunteers to help plan and supervise the activity. Tangela will email Ms. 
Harris to start getting plans moving. 
 
Field day plans are starting. Ms. Ludlow will talk to Mr. Pedler to see if he is willing to help plan. We’re hoping 
to make field day more exciting than it has been in past years, but we will need lots of parent volunteers to 
make that happen. PTA will have a treat for all students after their field day experience. 
 
Ms. Ludlow hopes to start a monthly newsletter soon. 
 
President Heber thanked all for coming and the meeting adjourned at 2:30 p.m. 
Prepared by Ashley Heber 
PTA President 


